
Presidents Message 
I can’t believe that the end of the season is already upon us. By the end of 

the month, the posts will come down, the shirts will be returned, the balls, 

bibs, cones packed away, and we will reflect on how the season flew by. 

Our newsletter is filled with teams who have had successful seasons. Some 

have finished at the top of their comp and I know there are many Hurlstone 

Park Wanderer teams who have had successful seasons despite not     

making the finals. After all, as a coach I am well aware that a successful 

season is one where all your players have a great time and all want to come 

back next year!! During August, Hurlstone Park Wanderer has been holding 

Finals and Grand Finals on behalf of the CDSFA. Ewen has held up         

remarkably well this year and even though the grass isn’t green it’s still 

grass and it’s still there. This is the first time in my memory that this has 

happened. I encourage you to attend any of the finals games. Come along 

in your blue and white and cheer on your fellow Hurlo players.  
 

During the off season, the committee will begin planning for the 2018      

season, the financials, the volunteers, the equipment, the operations, the 

judicial process, complaint management process, and a number of others 

that all come up for review. We will be looking at several options to ease the 

pain points, and to ease the burden and share the load. On August 20th we 

will have our annual ‘Volunteers Thank you Night’. All volunteers are       

welcomed to attend as some small thanks for their enormous efforts in   

making the 2017 season a success. Once again, we will be looking to      

increase the number of volunteers in 2018.  
 

The club has grown and the number of people needed to run it grows each year. I’d love to have to invite 

100 people to the volunteer’s dinner in 2018, and not the less than 30 who are doing the bulk of the work 

at the moment. The final event of the year will be the family fun / presentation day on August 26th, 2017 

at Ewen Park. Robin, Janice and other committee members are expanding on their impressive efforts 

from last year to include multiple inflated castles and dart boards. There will be music, trophies,     

presentations and awards, and we will call a wrap on 2017, so please come down and join in the fun. 
 

Thank you all for being part of the Hurlo club in 2017. 
 

Club Treasurer for 2018 - Position Vacant 
The position of Club Treasurer for the 2018 season is vacant. As a member of the Club executive, this is 
a critical position for the Club. The role, requires a few hours per week, during the season, to bank    
monies from the weekend canteens, and to keep the books in order, for the monthly meetings. 
 
If you have accountancy skills and believe that you can fulfil this role, then please send your details for 
review and discussion to: president@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au 
 
If we cannot fill the role from within the club, then we will need to look at a professional body to supply 
someone for us, and this will cost the club money. all money comes from registrations so if we need to 
pay a bookkeeper then we will need to pass this onto registrations. If you'd love to help, and be a      
member of the executive of Hurlstone Park Wanderers, then we invite you to step forward. 
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Season 2017— Minor Premiers and Premiers 

Congratulations to the following teams who have made it through to Finals this year: 

U12/4  
U12Girls/1  

U14/1 
U15Girls/1 

U16/2 
U16/3A 
U16/3B 

U16Girls/1 
WIL2A (Minor Premiers) 
WIL3 (Minor Premiers) 

GMT  
AAW3 

30W/1A  
30W/1B  

30W/2B (Minor Premiers) 
30W/2C  

AA1 (Minor Premiers) 
AA4 

AA6B 
035/1 

035/3B (Minor Premiers) 
035/6A 
045/4A 
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CDSFA WIL3 MINOR PREMIERS 2017 

CDSFA 30WOMEN2 MINOR PREMIERS 2017 
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CDSFA  ALL AGE 1 MINOR PREMIERS 2017 

King Street Group, Proud sponsors of the 
Hurlstone Park Wanderers GMT Womens team 
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Save the Date: Family Fun Day - 26 August  

As the season draws to an end we are busy planning our second annual end of season Family Fun 
Day on Saturday August 26th at Ewen Park.  
 
This is a great day for the whole family to celebrate a great season of football. There will be a  jumping 
castle, bubble soccer and soccer darts to keep the young and the young at heart entertained.  
 
Presentations will be made for the Coach’s Player of the Year for under 9-16’s and for 5, 10 15 year 
service awards . 





 

Team in Profile  - Under 11/1 Girls 
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The 2017 season has been one of our most rewarding and enjoyable yet! We graded our Division 1 
team this year and we have found that this has given us an even playing field with other CDSFA clubs. 
The maturity and respect that these girls have for each other is truly rewarding for their coaches and the 
demonstration of enjoyment for playing football has been inspirational. We look forward to taking this 
team into the 12G competition in 2018. 

Player Name Hayley Zauch #10 

 

How long have you been 

playing football?  
Playing for 7 years, Hurlstone Park       
Wanderers for 2 years  

Favourite position? Striker/midfield  

What do you like about 

Football (and HPW):  

I like playing with the girls in my team 

(especially when we're celebrating), and 

getting out and playing soccer 

Favourite Ground Beaman Park 

Sydney FC or Western 

Sydney Wanderers 
Sydney FC 

Favourite Player 
Ellyse Perry, Alanna Kennedy, Messi Amy 
Harrison, Sunny Franco and Suarez 

Anything else we should 

know about you football 

wise:  

I like scoring goals and my biggest score in 
a game is when I scored 9 goals for my 

team 

Player Profiles  
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Player Name  Sophia Christidis #3 

 

How long have you been 

playing football?  
 3 years. 

Favourite position?  Midfield 

What do you like about 

Football (and HPW):  
 Having fun and scoring goals 

Favourite Ground  Beaman Park 

Sydney FC or Western 

Sydney Wanderers 
 Sydney FC 

Favourite Player  No favourite 

Player Name Victoria Papathanasiou #4  

 

How long have you been 6 Years 

Favourite position? Striker 

What do you like about 

Football (and HPW):  

It's a fun enjoyable team game. You make 
awesome friends and you also get to win 
games sometimes 

Favourite Ground Beaman Park 

Sydney FC or Western Sydney FC 

Favourite Player Tim Cahill and Lionel Messi  

Anything else we should 

know about you football 

wise:  

My dad is an (awesome!) coach of my  
brothers soccer team  

Player Name Antigoni (Tiggy) Courtis #9 

 

How long have you been 

playing football?  
4th year (playing school football). 2nd year 
with Hurlstone Park Wanderers 

Favourite position? Central Midfield 

What do you like about 

Football (and HPW):  
You get exercise and make new friends 

Favourite Ground Beaman Park 

Sydney FC or Western 

Sydney Wanderers 
Sydney FC 

Favourite Player Messi, Ronaldo and Neymar 

Anything else we should 

know about you football 

wise:  

Won the PSSA school comp last year with 
the Canterbury Public School junior team. 

Player Profiles  



Ewen Park is a buzz of activity on Saturday mornings from April to August. Between 7.30 am and     
Midday we build and pack away 15 pitches for over 250 players in the U6, U7 U8 and U9 mixed small-
sided football games. 
 
As the curtain comes down on our 2017 season, I’ve asked three of our amazing house leaders - 
Brooke from U6, Terry from U7s and Antonia from U8 to reflect on the year they’ve had and what they 
are looking forward to in 2018 and beyond (“swarm” is a recurring theme!). 
 
Under 6:  
 
From a swarm of bees to little soccer stars in the making, the under 6's came a long way in just one  
season. Essential skills were quickly mastered - like running in the right direction and that an eagerly 
raised hand helped gain the coveted role of kicking the ball into play. As the season progressed     
friendships and skills grew - almost at the same rate that their teeth began falling out. Their dribbling and 
passing came on in leaps and bounds. They started to stop and control the ball, before looking up for 
their teammates and the goal. However, nothing was more accurate than their ability to locate the lolly 
bag at full time. Listen to the kids conversations and you'll quickly learn what their future plans are - just 
playing in a little comp called the World Cup. When you see some of them play, it's not too hard to     
imagine. 

Under 7:   
 
The mighty U7s of 2017 have had a great year of football. Blessed with favourable weather conditions, a 
newly laid pitch and fantastic looking new goals, 4 dedicated houses battled it out each Saturday     
morning. The Reds, Blues, Yellows and Maroons all played their games in great spirit and enthusiasm. 
All House Leaders will attest to their football development from the swarm-style of play seen often in 
previous years to increasingly consistent glimpses of passing and positional play. They have all         
responded excitedly to their introduction to the u8 format with bigger fields and different rules. All that    
remains is the beginning of season 2018. “Bring it on” we can hear them all say 
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Small Sided Football Saturday Morning Wrap 
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Small Sided Football Saturday Morning Wrap 

 Under 8:  
 
We were delayed in starting the 2017 season from the constant rain but when we got the chance to 
play the under 8 players stepped up. They started to understand the concept of game and the bigger 
field with huge goals. The goalie position became popular, the children realising and learning that it isn’t 
an easy position to play.   
 
The children became passionate about participating as a team, scoring goals, winning and most of all 
having fun. We saw a number of females move into the Sunday comp and we were left with 4 fearless 
females left in the mixed comp. It was good see them continue to play in the mixed comp and remain 
strong against their opposition. A number of houses really grew into their teams and consistently played 
with great skills. We welcomed new players to the comp with little or no experience which has been 
wonderful to see these players grow over the competition.  
 
I think this is what makes Hurlstone Park Wanderers so special as all children get to participate at any 
skill level. We have enjoyed setting up the bigger fields with the help and support of the Hurlstone Park 
Wanderers team every Saturday. The under 8s also have had amazing passionate coaches/managers 
and parents that turned up each week to support and guide their teams. The world cup round robin last 
weekend was extremely exciting as we saw the players really quite competitive in a fast-paced          
environment. 
 

 



Media Release Date: 4 August 2017 

 
Hurlstone Park Wanderers Football Club raises nearly $4,300 to help beat cancer 

On 29 July 2017, seven brave souls from the ‘The Hurlers’, a local football team from the Hurlstone Park 

Wanderers Club, shaved their hair off and raised nearly $4,300 to help beat cancer.  
 
Team captain, Rob Morrison, said that the team signed up for Cancer Council NSW’s Do It For Cancer 

program because they wanted to fundraise in a way where the team could visibly show their support. 

“Quite a few team members and their families have had loved ones affected by cancer so we wanted to 

help out where we could. 
 
“Earlier in the year we held a successful Charity Round where we raised more than $20,000 for a     

number of  charities, including Cancer Council NSW, however we wanted to finish off the season with 

one more charity push. Hence the 'BIG shave' idea was born. Initially we were hoping to raise $2000, 

but we ended up more than doubling this amount. We planned the 'BIG shave' to coincide with our last 

game of the season, and set up a pseudo outdoor barber shop on the side of the field. Unfortunately we 

didn’t manage to win the game, but we did leave the field feeling like winners, knowing that we’d done 

our bit to beat cancer,” said Mr Robinson.  
 
The money raised by The Hurlers’ efforts will be donated to Cancer Council NSW’s world-class          

research, cancer prevention and advocacy programs, and support services to help those affected by  

cancer at every part of their cancer journey.  
 
“Cancer Council NSW’s Do It For Cancer program supports individuals and groups to fundraise in any 

way they like. We love seeing locals like the Hurlstone Park Football Club who are so committed to their 

fundraising and willing to do anything they can to help beat cancer sign up for the program,” said 

Costeen Sekhas, Community Engagement Manager at Cancer Council NSW Metro Sydney. 
 
To support visit the Hurlers Donation page or for more information visit doitforcancer.com.au. 

 
MEDIA CONTACT: Ali Boydell, Cancer Council NSW E: ali.boydell@nswcc.org.au 
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Junior Everyone Can Play Gala Day Recap 

What a great day we had on Saturday 5 August for our second Everyone Can Play Gala Day for the 

year. A very Hurlo thank you to our visitors from Marrickville FC and Aspect Southeast Sydney 

School, as well as our wonderful Hurlo teenagers and Mini-refs who volunteered to make the games 

a success. A very special thank you our organiser Robin Canterbury &   District Soccer Football     

Association for the participation medallions - the kids loved receiving them!  

 

A fantastic Everyone Can Play day was had by all.   
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Years of Services Recognition 

The Club would like to recognise the following Players and Managers for their continuous years of services.  

15 Years  

David Berg (Over 35s) 

Hugh Bowen (BBC) 

Sam Byrne (Over 35s) 

Aidan Galley (All Age) 

Stuart Hambley (All Age) 

Mark Healey (All Age) 

Michael Houlbrook (Over 35s) 

Adam Jeffery (Over 35s) 

George Markakis (Over 35s) 

David Payne (Over 35s) 

Gabriella Ponzio (Women) 

George Vaitsas (All Age) 

Gemma Viney (Women) 

 

10 Years  

Sebastian Best (Under 16s) 

Margaret Blackhall (Women) 

Stephen Burkitt (Over 45s) 

Leo Burkitt-Doyle (Under 14s) 

Hannah Cazar (WIL) 

Lauren Cazar (WIL) 

Mitchell Coote (All Age) 

Shelagh Doyle (30 Women) 

Eleanor Dunstan (Under 16Girls) 

Tim Eccles (Over 35s) 

Luca Fleming (Under 14s) 

Sofie Ford (WIL) 

Thembelani Gudu (Under 15s) 

Joseph Haggerty (Under 15s) 

Mitchell Healey (All Age) 

Matthew Healey (All Age) 

Thomas Holland (Under 15s) 

Renato Ibaceta (Over 45s) 

Peter Ikonomopoulos (Under 14s) 

Nicholas Katsaros (Under 15s) 

Stavros Katsaros (Coach u11s) 

Charlie Knowles (Under 14s) 

Jude Lucas (Under 15s) 

Imogen Marosz  (Under 16Girls) 

Mark Maureira (Under 15s) 

Lucy Melville (WIL) 

Miguel Menzies (Under 16s) 

Michael Michael (Over 35s) 

Jaspar Millner-Cretney (All Age) 

Louie Minnett (Under 16s) 

Luca Morgan-Young (Under 

15Girls) 

Martha Munro (WIL) 

Christopher Murdoch (Over 45s) 

Thomas Pearson (Under 17s) 

Connor Puletua (Under 16s) 

Aoife Redmond (WIL) 

Dean Rong (Under 16s) 

Hugo Sack (Under 15s) 

Hasan Salloum (Under 16s) 

Marin Sardelic (Over 35s) 

Nicholas Schutte (Under 15s) 

Isabella Sergi (Under 15Girls) 

Sinead Sheils (30 Women) 

Jessica Siu  (Under 16Girls) 

Gus Skattebol-James (Under 16s) 

Ben Smith (Under 15s) 

Heather Stein  (Under 16Girls) 

Samuel Tancred (Under 15s) 

Benjamin Tartak (Under 14s) 

Willem Teffer (Under 15s) 

Dimitrios Thanos (Over 35s) 

Miles Thomson (Under 15s) 

Felix Trenbath (Under 15s) 

James Turner (Under 15s) 

Reagan Watts (Under 14s) 

Bonnie Zawetz (Under 15Girls) 

 

5 Years 

Mathew Abrahim (Under 11s) 

Brendan Alting (All Age) 

Elin Azzam (Under 12Girls) 

Karin Azzam (30 Women) 

Karin Azzam (Under 12Girls) 

Tanios Azzi (Under 11s) 

Anthony Bacriniotis (Under 11s) 

Nicholas Bassiakos (Under 11s) 

Joe Bearup (Under 11s) 

Rebecca Belinha (GMT) 

Dylan Bell (u9s) 

David Bernard (Over 45s) 

Nicholas Borgia (Under 14s) 

Finn Brady (Under 10s) 

Caleb Broadbent (Under 11s) 

Asher Broadhead (Under 10s) 

Amelia Budniak (Under 13Girls) 

Peter Bull (Over 45s) 

Kaemon Burfoot (Under 13s) 

Thomas Cahalane (Under 12s) 

Carl Cassia (Under 15s) 

John Chudleigh (Over 35s) 

Ben Clarke (Under 12s) 

Robert Colubriale (BBC) 

Kai Cook-Pedersen (Under 16s) 

Ani Cook-Pedersen (Under 

11Girls) 

Ava Corey (Under 13Girls) 

John Cronin (u9s) 

Elena De La O (Under 15Girls) 

Thomas De Wolfe (Under 11s) 

Ann-Marie deBettencor (Under 

12Girls) 

Francesca Di Benedetto (Under 

12Girls) 

Tahlia Dimento (Under 14Girls) 

Tollie Donnelly-Cook  (Under 

16Girls) 

Daniella El Azzi  (Under 16Girls) 

Rachid El Sayadi (Under 10s) 

Saria El Sayadi (Under 12Girls) 

Yasmeen El Sayadi (Under 

14Girls) 

Ryan English (Under 16s) 

Gibson Farr (Under 13s) 

Joanne Ferguson (30 Women) 

Charlotte Ferrier (GMT) 

Anna Fioretti  (Under 16Girls) 

William Fraser (BBC) 

Baxter Fryer (u9s) 

Madeleine Gill (Women) 

Jadyn Gomes (Under 14s) 

Danny Green (Over 35s) 

Elise Green (Under 12Girls) 

Kiara Green (Under 13Girls) 

Christian Harb (Under 13s) 

Oscar Hartley (Under 11s) 

Ursula Hartung (WIL) 

Jamie Harvey (Under 14s) 

Darcy Hayes (Under 14s) 

Lachlan Hayes (Under 10s) 

Charlie Hocking (Under 13s) 

Samuel Hubbard (Under 10s) 

Andres Ibaceta (Over 45s) 

Sema Ismen (GMT) 

Andreas Karadjis (Under 12s) 

Johnathon Karvouniaris (u9s) 

Daniel Khoury (Under 11s) 

Spiro Kladis (Over 35s) 
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Dimitri Kominos (Under 11s) 

Joshua Lee (Under 10s) 

Anna Lee Clapin (WIL) 

Sophia Leiva (Under 11Girls) 

Madalena Lombardi (Under 12Girls) 

John Lovicu (Under 14Girls) 

Tony Maguire (Over 45s) 

Khurram Mahmood (Over 35s) 

Angus Mahony (u9s) 

Nathaniel Masters (All Age) 

Claudia Meaker (Under 11Girls) 

Michael Metry (Under 16s) 

Valentino Monserrate (Under 11s) 

Rami Muir (Under 10s) 

Peter Mumford (Under 15s) 

Charles Nice (Under 10s) 

William Nice (Under 12s) 

Dylan Nolan (All Age) 

Tara O'Keefe  (Under 16Girls) 

Lachlan Oliveira (Under 13s) 

George Papathanasiou (Under13s) 

Ella Pascall (Under 12Girls) 

Alan Peltier (Under 15s) 

Solh Peltier-Powell (Under 15s) 

Darcy Pritchard (Under 13s) 

Holly Rasmussen (Under 13Girls) 

Lilia Riahi (WIL) 

Joshua Roberts (Under 17s) 

Katrina Sanders (30 Women) 

Liliana Santoro (Under 12Girls) 

Ananya Slocum (Under 10Girls) 

Arlo Smithies (Under 11s) 

Anika Springford (Under 10Girls) 

Peter Stein (u9s) 

Lucinda Stephenson (Under12Girls) 

Andre Tay (All Age) 

Emma Teffer (Under 13Girls) 

Jessica Thomas (WIL) 

Norman Tome (Over 35s) 

Lily Treuer (Under 12Girls) 

Maia Uberoi-Robson (Under 

10Girls) 

Steven Walker (Over 35s) 

Ben Warrilow (Under 10s) 

Jasper Watmore (Under 11s) 

Huw Watson (Under 14s) 

Charlie Watts (Under 10s) 

Shannon Watts (30 Women) 

Taitum Watts (Under 11Girls) 

Oscar Wegener (Under 10s) 

Jason Wegener (All Age) 

Rachel Weston (30 Women) 

Maximus Wignall (Under 10s) 

Harry Williams (Under 11s) 

Lauren Wilson (GMT) 

Ariel Wolfe (WIL) 

Lucas Wong (u9s) 

Years of Services Recognition … continued 



Hurlstone Park Wanderers is a not-for-profit 
local sporting organisation and one of the    
largest football clubs in the Canterbury District. 

Sponsorship opportunities are available to  
businesses and organisations. By sponsoring 
the club, you are supporting a leading local 
sporting club and making a vital contribution to 
our community. Sponsorship creates goodwill 
and links your business with positive           
community experiences. 

 

 

 

Sponsorship allows for investment in equipment 
and facilities to support our players and ensure 
a successful future. It is an opportunity to have 
your brand associated with a community run 
club with over 1400 registered players. 

If you are interested or know of any business 
that would be interested in sponsoring the  
Hurlstone Park Wanderers, please contact: 
sponsorship@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au 

Sponsorship Opportunities 

Travelling Hurlo of the Month 

This month’s travellers is Mark, our President, Coach of GMT team on the Tanimi Road, 500    
Kilometres from Alice Springs 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have a travel photo in your Hurlstone Park gear and would like to be the ‘Travelling Hurlo of 
the Month’, send them through to newsletter@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au or post them to 
our Facebook, Instagram or twitter accounts #gohurlo 

Whilst we will endeavour to keep the website up to date and publish a monthly newsletter through 
the season, we would like to encourage all players, coaches, managers, parents and supporters to 
keep in touch via Facebook, Twitter, Instagram or email. Feel free to ask a question or send      
photos, scores and share stories from your team throughout the season. 

Website: www.hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au/ 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/HurlstoneParkWanderers 

Twitter: @HPWanderersFC 

Instagram: @hurlohpw  

Email: newsletter@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au 

Keep in touch via Facebook, Twitter and Instagram 
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Hurlstone Park Wanderers Shop now online 
A reminder that with the help of our sponsor Stanno, the Hurlstone Park Wanderers Teamwear shop 
is now online. 

You will be able to purchase a range of club, match day and training wear for players, coaches,  man-

agers and supporters. Our goal is to have you and your team fitted out and recognisable in a common 

club style and look. 

Teamwear and Accessories are available to players, goalkeepers, coaches, managers and      sup-

porters. Items include T-shirts, Polo shirts, Tracksuits, Training Tops, Training pants, All Weather 

Jackets, Training Hats (Beanies), Shoe Bags, Back Packs, Sports Bags and Trolley Bags. 

 
Visit the online shop at:  

http://www.stannoaustralia.com.au/team-catalogues/hurlstone-park-wanderers or 

http://hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au/hurlo-shop/ 
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Extra Time Football Fun  

Source and Answers at : https://www.superteacherworksheets.com/ 

https://www.superteacherworksheets.com/brainteasers/soccer-puzzle_WQRTB.pdf?up=1466611200

